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Hazel brings PAT dog Barney to visit The Old Downs Residential
Care Home

We were thrilled to have a visit from Hazel and her beautiful Labrador Barney on Monday 28 November here at The Old

Downs Residential Care Home.

Our residents loved petting and stroking Barney, who's such a sweet soul.

He loves to visit with every resident and his calm and friendly nature is such a joy - our residents love him!

Thank you to Hazel for bringing Barney to see us all, it's such a pleasure to welcome you both.
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We love Barney's visits!

 

 

 

 


